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Our fifth grade - A “personal account”
based on interviews with the classes’ educators and children:

Dear Friends,

We are now in the fifth grade of the Oasis of Peace Primary School. Our
homeroom teachers are Faten Abdelhalim and Mely Pe’er.

It’s not easy to be in the fifth grade. Sometimes we feel as mature and responsible

children and at other times we act very childishly and get carried away by our own
follies.

We like to study and learn a lot of serious subjects — math, English, natural
sciences, history. No less we like to have fun with each other and sometimes of
each other, as you can see in the photo that we have picked for you. But we are
doing it with a smile...

Our teachers say that on the social level we still need to acquire efficient tools in
order that each member in our class will be accepted by her/his own right and that
the many leadership potentials among us could be expressed properly. We are now
studying more about social behavior, as you can see from the poster behind us.
We are doing our best to implement what we learn because we know that by next
year it is our class that will be responsible to lead the school.

We would like to thank you for all your support and care,
From the children and teachers of the fifth grade

The Oasis of Peace Primary School



